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TURTLECREEK TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 
 
 

 ON     SEPTEMBER 12       12 
 
 
The special meeting of the Board of Trustees of Turtlecreek Township was held on September 
12, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. to discuss the I71/123 JEDD/TIF with the following person present: 
 
TRUSTEES:  Jonathan D. Sams, Jim VanDeGrift, and Dan Jones. 
CHIEF FISCAL OFFICER: Tammy Boggs 
GUEST: Matt Obringer, Stan Williams, Jason Millard, Caleb Bell, Walter Murray, Scott 
Brunka, Jim Hoskins, Sunil B Patel, Ken Natorp, Jillora Summers, Mr. Patel, Joe Kramer, and 
Sandy Hoppe. 
 
The meeting opened with Mr. Sams leading the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Mr. Sams presented information regarding a JEDD at the I71/123 interchange.  Mr. Sams 
explained what makes up a JEDD. 
 
Mr. Matt Obringer, Warren County Regional Planning presented a power point presentation to the 
guest to explain the development of the JEDD at this location. 
 
Mr. Williams, Mr. Millard and Mr. Brunka answered questions that were addressed regarding the 
JEDD. 
 
Mr. Sams and Mr. Caleb Bell presented information to the guest regarding the placement of a TIF 
on this area and how that would affect their property. 
 
Mr. Sams opened the meeting up to questions and answered the guest concerns. 
 
Mr. VanDeGrift made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Sams seconded the motion.  All 
voiced a “YEA” vote and the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 
Signed:  __________________________________________President 
 
 
 
Attest:  __________________________________________Chief Fiscal Officer 
 


